
From:  
Sent: 2016年11月6日星期日 16:50 

To: response 
Subject: Consultation Paper on Proposed Enhancements to the 

Exchange’s Decision-Making and Governance Structure for 
Listing Regulation 

 

I oppose to what you presented in the consultation paper that issued in June by HKEx and 

SFC.     

Please withheld my identity from publication in making this submission. 
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